
 
 
 
Meeting – The meeting was held on the 15th of March with 13 members present. 
 
Next Meeting – Will be held on the 16th of April at 7:00pm at the Flying Field. 
 
Treasury Report – Balance Forward $2,525.92, Total Income $1,450.00, Total 
Expenses $1,000.00, Ending Balance $3,000. 
 
Field Rolling – Sometime in April or early May. We usually get the roller during the weekend. 
Looking for volunteers to roll the flying field. 
 
Club Officer Elections – Elections will be held during the next meeting on the 16th of April. We 
welcome any who would like to be nominated for a position. Some of the officers would like to 
move on due to being in these positions for an extended time. Feel free to nominate yourself or 
someone else.  
 
Paid Members- We now have 29 paid members at this time. 
 
Fun Flys – It was decided that we would have two again this year. One in June and the other 
one in September. 
 
Fun Fly Idea’s – There was some discussion about having contests or other types of fun fly 
activities. Like landing as close to a marked spot as possible. There are other things like egg 
drops into a marked zone and so on. Please give us any suggestions that could make things 
interesting.  
 
Mowers – Roy is finishing up the regular spring maintenance and oil changes. It was decided 
that if the Husky requires any expensive repairs that we may just get a newer mower as it owes 
us nothing at this point. No other issues to report. 
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are still Available. Contact John 
Smurthwaite for T-Shirts and Bob Wingert for hats.  
 
Club Treasurer - Mike Kraynyak has taken over as Treasurer. He has informed us that the Club 
Dues and Membership Forms have been coming in steadily with very little issues. Don’t forget 
to sign the acknowledgement at the end of the membership form when filling it out.     


